MARCH 2020  IN MOUNT ST. MICHAEL’S NURSERY UNIT
Welcome back everyone after the mid-term break. We hope you had an enjoyable week off.
Monthly Theme – Transport, Spring, Colour – Green, Shape – Diamond
Through a range of activities, discussion, stories and song the children will be learning about:-

· The names of different types of transport.

· Different types of transport on land, sea and air.

· Safety and transport.
· Recognition of different vehicle noises.

· Floating and sinking concept.

· Spring time.

· The Importance of Mothering Sunday.
· The Story of St. Patrick.

· The colour and shape of the month.

A copy of our intended Learning Potentials for this theme, along with practical ideas to use with your child at home are attached to the Parents Board for your interest.  If you have any further ideas or activities that you feel would be of benefit, please let us know.  Similarly, please feel free to contribute your ideas for any of our themes throughout the year.

Nursery Rhyme Fireside Quiz
Thank you to everyone who has supported our 2nd fundraising event. We have had a great response. Please remember all completed forms should be returned by Monday 2nd March. The winner will be announced on Thursday 5th March. Good luck everyone.

Recycling Toys/Jigsaws/Bicycles




If you have any toys, jigsaws or bicycles you no longer use and which are in good working condition, the nursery would be delighted to have them as additional resources. Please talk to Miss Binding before bringing any toys into nursery.
Golden Rules Reminder

“The Golden Rules” – please go over these with your children and remind them:-

With our hands

With our feet

	
DO BE GENTLE




With everyone

With our voices
With our toys

Please remind children to play gently and to take care of the toys at Nursery.  We want everyone to enjoy the toys and to look after them for others.

Nursery Entrance

Could we please remind parents that all children should be brought to nursery using the front entrance and not the side entrance through the main school. 
Outdoor Play

At last the weather conditions seem to be improving and the children will be experiencing a range of learning experiences in our outdoor play area. Could you please ensure that your child brings a coat to nursery for outdoor activities. 
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Birthdays



Happy 4th Birthday in March to: Jessica McIlmunn, Aine O’Connor, Ruairi Kerr and Orlaith Chapman
Visitors

A BIG THANK YOU to all our visitors for last month’s theme. These included; Elizabeth (school cook), Mrs. Scott and Mrs. Heffron (Office staff), Emergency Services –Ambulance & the Fire Service. They contributed greatly to the children’s learning experiences.
Group Photographs
H. Tempest will be at nursery to take the class photographs on Tuesday 10th March (also any children who did not get single or family photographs before).

World Book Day
On Thursday 5th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day, we would ask that the children come to nursery dressed in their favourite book/nursery rhyme costume. The children can bring in their favourite book from home if they wish. Please make sure their name is on the book.
Cultural Day
On Friday 13th March, we will be celebrating Cultural Day. We ask that you dress the children in something green, to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day.

Nursery will close early at 2.15 p.m. on this day.
Parent/Teacher Meetings
These will take place on Monday 6th April (all day) and Tuesday 7th April (all day). A sheet with times will go on the notice board, week commencing 23rd March this will give you a chance to fill the times that suit you for interview. Children with older siblings will have appointment times allocated.
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Getting Ready To Learn – Play Day
The second part of our project will take place on Friday 6th March. We will be hosting a ‘Stay and Play Day’ for all Parents. We will have a guest speaker from the Education Authority Library Services, you will get the chance to take part in a music session with the children and experience lots of play activities that your children participate in daily. After the Easter holidays, you will receive a story sack (rota basis) for you and your child to spend quality story time together. Children must be accompanied with an adult on this day and Parents who do not support this invaluable project will not be able to avail of the resources. Our play packs will also finish on Friday 27th March.
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Nursery Trip
On Tuesday 28th April (morning group) and Thursday 30th April (afternoon group), the nursery is planning to visit Rose Park Farm in Ballymoney. Letters will be given out on Monday 9th March to all parents outlining details and cost of trip. Could I ask that all permission slips and money be returned by Friday 20th March. 
Newsletter/Songsheet
The nursery newsletter/songsheet can now be viewed through the school ‘Seesaw’ app and printed from the school website. Please make sure you have downloaded the ‘Seesaw’ app and scanned in your QR code. If you have any problems, please do not hesitate to contact the nursery team. The website page is; www.mountstmichaels.com and go to the nursery section where you will see a document download section for Newsletters and a section to download song sheets. I hope this is a helpful reminder for dates of forthcoming events. Please note that from March 2020, there will be no further paper copies of our newsletters and songsheets. 
Parent/Teacher Association (PTA)
On Saturday 14th March, Mount St. Michael’s Primary School PTA and Randalstown Central Primary School PTA are running a ‘FAMILY FUN DAY’. This will begin with a cross-community sponsored fun walk at ‘Shanes Castle’ starting at 11 a.m. (£5 per person) and then a range of fun filled activities at St. MacNissi’s Parish Centre from 1pm (free entry). A day not to be missed, we hope all our nursery parents will support this fantastic cross-community event. Posters are displayed on our Nursery entrance and on our face book page.
Many thanks
Nursery Team

Dates For Your Diary
Wednesday, 4 March

Confirmation Day (Nursery & school closed)

Thursday, 5 March
World Book Day (children come dressed & bring in their favourite book)

Friday, 6 March 

Stay & Play Day for our Getting Ready To Learn 






Project.






AM class 8.45 – 11.15 a.m.






PM class 12.00 – 2.30 p.m.

Tuesday, 10 March

H. Tempest for Group photographs

Friday, 13 March

Culture Day, Nursery will close at 





2.15 p.m.

(A.M. class 8.45-11.00 a.m./ P.M. class 12.00 –
 2. 15p.m).
Monday, 16 March

School and Nursery closed for Staff Training

Tuesday, 17 March

St. Patrick’s Day – Nursery closed

Friday, 20 March

Last day for school trip money

Monday, 23 March

Time sheet for P/T interviews displayed

Monday, 6 April


Parent/ Teacher Interviews – all day
Tuesday, 7 April


Parent/Teacher Interviews – all day
Wednesday, 8 April

Easter Party & last day for nursery

Monday, 20 April

School & Nursery re-opens
Tuesday, 28 April

Rose Park Farm – Morning            



Group only (No afternoon class)
Thursday, 30 April
Rose Park Farm – Afternoon Group (No morning class).
Sunday, 3 May
First Communion

Friday, 8 May


Bank Holiday – School & Nursery closed
25 – 29 May
May Holiday

Thursday, 4 June
Sports Day for Nursery – Primary 4
Friday, 5 June
Sports Day for P5 – P7

Many thanks

Nursery Team
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